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From: Shree Dharasker <sdharasker@valleywater.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 6:02 PM 
To: Worrall, Lisa@Energy <Lisa.Worrall@energy.ca.gov> 
Cc: Michael Martin <MichaelMartin@valleywater.org> 
Subject: RE: Trade Zone Boulevard Technology Park 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hi Lisa,  
 
I received this comment after yesterday’s deadline DEIR comment deadline. I was wondering if 
it can be included with Santa Clara Valley Water District (Valley Water) comments. 
 
‘Current Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) Federal Insurance Rate Map (FIRM) 
Panel 06085C0069H, effective May 18, 2009 shows the subject site is located within a Special 
Flood Hazard Area (SFHA) Zone AO and would be subject to flood depths of 1 foot (usually 
areas of ponding). To comply with federal flood insurance regulations, the lowest floor and 
highest adjacent grade of any building, must be above the 1 percent water surface elevation. 
Valley Water recommends the lowest flood be a minimum of 2 feet above the 1 percent water 
surface elevation.’ 
 
Thanks,  
 
 
Shree Dharasker 
Associate Engineer Civil 
Community Projects Review Unit 
(408)630-3037 
 
 
 


